
To Whom it May Concern

I am a photographer and image creator with a commercial photography business in 
Miami, Florida.  We regularly register our intellectual property on a regular basis.  

The proposed increase for registration fees will be a strong deterrent to rights 
holders wishing to register their works.  This policy is counter to the goal of the 
Library of Congress  “To promote the progress of science and useful arts, by 
securing for limited times  to authors and inventors the exclusive right to their 
respective writings and discoveries”.

Please reconsider this regressive policy and continue to facilitate the simple and 
inexpensive protections afforded by Copyright Registration.

With respect,
Paul Morris
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